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From: Thackston, Jason
To: Feist, Marlene
Subject: Waste to Energy Facility
Date: Friday, May 14, 2021 10:58:30 AM

[CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL - Verify Sender]

Marlene – As a follow-up to our meetings and conversations about the Waste to Energy
Facility, I wanted to provide you with additional perspectives about our path forward should
the WUTC rule in the City’s favor.
 
In its most recent electric integrated resource plan, Avista continues to identify needs for
incremental capacity and energy in the future. As we noted in our filing with the WUTC, the
Waste to Energy Facility has been an important resource for serving our customers, and if
the WUTC ruled in favor of the City of Spokane, we would engage with the City in
negotiations on a long-term PPA. Because we do have a need for additional capacity and
energy, as long as the terms of the contract with the City are competitive with market
conditions related to other resources and our avoided cost filings, our customers are not
negatively impacted by entering into that longer-term contract. With those caveats, Avista
and its customers would not suffer adverse effects from a declaratory order.
 
We value our longstanding relationship with the City of Spokane, and we recognize there
are opportunities to partner in the future in ways that benefit both our customers and the
City’s citizens.
 
Regards - Jason
 
Jason Thackston
Senior Vice President, Energy Resources

Office 509.495.8550
Mobile 509.290.4590
jason.thackston@avistacorp.com
www.avistacorp.com

 

At Avista, we work flexibly, so while it suits me to email now, I do not expect a response or action
outside of your own working hours.
 
This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential and privileged information, and unauthorized disclosure or use is prohibited. If you are
not an intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete this email from your system. Thank you.

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the
addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure. If you
are not the intended recipient of this message or an agent of the intended recipient, or if this message has been addressed
to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments.
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